
 

 

January 4, 2017 
 
 
T0:   Gold Coast Transit District Board of Directors 
 
FROM:  Debbie Williams   
   Director Human Resources  
 
SUBJECT: Employee Service Award for Johnny Zaragosa, Bus Operator      
____________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Please join us in congratulating GCTD’s Bus Operator Johnny Zaragosa on his five year 
employment anniversary with Gold Coast Transit District. Johnny joined GCTD as a bus 
operator on January 09, 2012.  

Johnny is single, and lives in Oxnard.  

In his spare time he enjoys a long drive out of town to explore new areas and towns. He also 
enjoys a good movie or television show.     

Johnny enjoys his job at GCTD and has made a lot of workplace friends.     

On behalf of the GCTD Board and staff, we recognize and appreciate Johnny Zaragosa for his 
devoted efforts and extend our sincere thanks for his dedicated service to GCTD and his 
commitment to our service community.   
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